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The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors met in regular session on Thursday, 
November 19th in the NMAA Hall of Pride and Honor. 
 

Sally Marquez gave her Director's Report which included information on the 2015 State Soccer, Cross 
Country, Volleyball, and Football Championships.   
 

Business Manager Shari Kessler-Schwaner presented the NMAA Financial Report which included 
information on ticket sales from Fall Championship Events.    
 

Assistant Director Joe Butler and Commissioner of Officials Dana Pappas presented the NMAA Activities 
Report which included information on the State One Act Play Competition and the formation of an 
NMAA Student Advisory Council.   
 

The Board of Directors took action on the following items: 
 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to adjust the number of state tournament qualifiers in the sport of 

softball. 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to add a Q & A to the out of season practice/coaching section of 

the NMAA Handbook. 

-Voted in favor of the proposed classification/alignment of member schools for the 2016-

2017/2017-2018 block. 

 

The next NMAA Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for December 7, 2015.  


